
NEWS RELEASE: Nov. 24, 2010 
 

County closed Thursday and Friday for Thanksgiving holiday 
 

Greene County offices and courts will be closed Thursday, Nov. 25 and Friday, Nov. 26 
in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday. County officials wish all residents a happy 
and safe Thanksgiving. 
 
For more information, call Jenny Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information 
Officer, at 417-829-6019 or 417-224-5510. 
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